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Item # EarlyVan_v7_065 

[LETTER FROM MARY LARSEN.] 
2440 Central Ave. 
   Victoria, B.C. 
      June 27/48 

Dear Major Matthews: 

I must apologize for not having written sooner to thank you for two gifts which I have here 
for my husband until his return from the north. 

The brass plaque I know he will treasure highly, together with the copy of his narrative of 
the North West Passage. Myself, I was delighted with the pamphlet as it has always been my 
hope that such could be printed. If it is not asking too much may we have 25 copies of this 
booklet as so many of Mr. Larsen’s friends expressed a desire for a copy. 

Thanking you again for your great kindness, 

I am yours 

Sincerely 

Mary Larsen 
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